
PUBLIC NOTICE
Proposed Xplornet Communication Inc.

Telecommunication Tower

Tower Location: 650 Lorraine Rd,
City of Port Colborne

Coordinates:
Latitude: 42.878196°
Longitude: -79.214892°

Legal: PT LT 21 CON 1
HUMBERSTONE; PT LT 22 CON 1
HUMBERSTONE AS IN AA27555;
PORT COLBORNE

Any Person May comment by close of business day on January 15,
2021 with respect to this matter.

Notice of Public Information Meeting: In addition to responding
to feedback by mail, fax, and email, there will be an opportunity for
public input during a Virtual Public Information Meeting at the time
stated below.

Date/Time: January 10, 2021, from 5 to 7 p.m.
Location: The meeting will be held virtually via Zoom.

To obtain the meeting link/ID, please contact David Schulz, Senior
Planner, at the City of Port Colborne at David.Schulz@portcolborne.ca
or 905-835-2900 x202.

Xplornet is committed to providing Canadian communities high speed
internet and home phone service. To improve service, Xplornet is
proposing to construct a 45 metre self-support tower with related
radio equipment including a shelter at the base of the tower. This
proposed tower will bring improved home internet and home
phone services to the community as part of our mission to make
affordable, robust high-speed internet services available to
every Canadian home and business.

As part of the public consultation process as required by Innovation,
Science and Economic Development Canada (“ISED”), Xplornet’s
regulator under the Radiocommunications Act (1985), Xplornet
is inviting the public to comment on the proposed tower location
before January 15, 2021. This tower is fully compliant with ISED’s
guidelines, as found under the Client Procedures Circular
(CPC-2-0-03).

Xplornet Contact:
Evan Turunen
Canacre Ltd.
Agent for Xplornet
Suite 300 - 489 Queen St. E.
Toronto, ON, M5A 1V1
Fax: 416-352-0707
Email: consultation@canacre.com

ProposedTower Location


